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9 April 2025

Mr Curtis McQueen
Executive Director
Alaska Native Village Corporation Association
801 B Street
Anchorage, AK  99501

Dear Mr McQueen,

On behalf of our Society of American Military Engineers (SAME) Anchorage Post, thank you very much 
for taking time to address our assembled participants at our recent Arctic Industry Forum!  Your opening 
comments help set the stage for a very successful week of Industry-Government Engagement, a 
cornerstone of SAME�s focus for more than 100 years.

Our participants gained valuable insights from your experience and expertise in matters related to our 
unique region and we remain grateful for your generosity. We look forward to strengthening our 
relationship with your organization and her Members and wish you and yours the very best for continued 
success!

Respectfully Yours,

Brian P. Duffy, Col (Ret), USAF; F. SAME
Post President


